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Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of &ducation @

OFFICE OF THE UNDERSECRETARY FOR FINANCE

April 20, 2023

ATTY. ALBERTO T. ESCOBARTE
Corporate Secretary

Philippine Public School Teachers Association, Inc. (PPSTAI)
245 Banawe Street, Quezon City

Dear Atty. Escobarte:

This is to acknowledge receipt of the letter of Atty. Marilyn DV. Gallanosa, PPSTAI
General Manager, informing this Office of the designation of Dr. Gilbert T. Sadsad as

the new President and authorized signatory of PPSTAI, together with the following
documents:

1. Notarized Secretary’s Certificate dated February 24, 2023, on the new
authorized signatory/representative of PPSTAI under the DepEd’s Automatic
Payroll Deduction System (APDS) matters; and

2. Personal Data Sheet of Dr. Sadsad.

lending and mutual aid system. Effective immediately, all correspondences with the
PPSTALI on APDS-related concerns will be directly addressed to Dr. Sadsad.

Thank you.

Sincerely yours,
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Urldersecretary
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Copy Furnished:

1. Afty. Marilyn DV. Gailanosa |
General Manager i
PPSTAI
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May 12, 2023

To: Schools Division Superintendents
All Others Concerned

For information, guidance, and immediate dissemination.

ESTELA P. LEON- CARINO EdD, CESO III
Director IV/ Regional Director
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April 20, 2023

ATTY. ALBERTO T. ESCOBARTE

Corporate Secretary

Philippine Public School Teachers Association, Inc. (PPSTAJ
245 Banawe Street, Quezon City

Dear Atty. Escobarte:

This is to acknowledge receipt of the letter of Atty. Marilyn DV. Gallanosa, PPSTAI
General Manager, informing this Office of the designation of Dr. Gilbert T. Sadsad as

the new President and authorized signatory of PPSTAL together with the following
documents:

L. Notarized Secretary’s Certificate dated February 24, 2023, on the new
authorized signatory/representative of PPSTAI under the DepEd’s Automatic
Payroll Deduction System (APDS) matters; and

2;‘, ! Personal Data Sheet of Dr. Sadsad.

The abovementioned documents will form part of our records as an amendment to
PPSTAl's Annex A of the Terms and Conditions of the APDS Accreditation (TCAA) for
lending and mutual aid system. Effective immediately, all correspondences with the
PPSTAI on APDS-related concerns will be directly addressed to Dr. Sadsad.

Thank you.

Sincerely yours,
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Copy Furnished:

L Atty. Morilyn DV. Gallanosa
General Manager
PPSTAL

s ks 2 9 8 8 2. Regional Directors and Chiefs of Administrative and Finance Divisions
and Heads of Regional Payroll Services Unit, DepEd Regions I'to Il IV-A, IV-B, V to XIL NCR & CAR

2/F Rizal Building, DepEd Complex, Meraico Avenue, Pasig City
Telephone No.: {D2) 8633-9342; Fax No.: {02) 8638-3703; Email Address: usec,ﬁnancehpm@deped.gov‘ph



